
Announcements for Sunday, June 23 
 

                Readings for next week 

1 Samuel 1:1,17-27  Psalm 130 
2 Corinthians 8:7-15  Mark 5:21-43 

 
Last Week’s Attendance 
Sunday 8:15: 27  10:00: 71 Wednesday 12
 Livestream: n/a  = 110 
Givings 
On the plate: $ 2158  Auto Debit: $2536 
        
Sunday Smile 
The real voyage of discovery consists not in seeking new 
landscapes, but in having new eyes. 
(submitted by Catherine Carlson) 
 
St George's June Neighborhood Block Party   
We wish to invite everyone from St George's to participate in our 
first annual Neighborhood block Party which will take place on 
Saturday,  
June 29, 10 -3. 
We will feature a Dunk Tank, Bouncy Castle, Sno Cones, Ice 
Cream, Games, Food Trucks and special guests/ visits from 
various community groups.  This joyous event will be a chance 
for us to invite all who live in the neighborhood here to learn 
more about who we are and how we make a difference in our 
community.  We will be looking for many volunteers to make this 
event a huge success!  This is our opportunity to demonstrate 
how we are Faith in Action! 
 
Summer Hours 
Summer services will be at 9:00am July 7 – September 1.  
Summer office hours are Tuesday 1-4:30, Wednesday and 
Thursday 8:30-noon. The office will be closed on Monday and 
Friday. 
 
Canon Stephen will be away July 1-14. 
Valerie will be away June 21 and 25-27. 

Holiday from Hunger 
In 2022 we started the "Holiday from Hunger" campaign during 
the summer months when donations to St. John's Kitchen are 
reduced  as people are away on vacation. The funds raised 
allow St. John's to continue their important work and purchase 
items needed to prepare meals.  The Holiday for Hunger 
campaign is running from June 23rd to July 7th. A financial 
donation can be made to the Holiday for Hunger campaign by 
cash, cheque or E-Transfer to St 
George's  stgeorgefhdonate@outlook.com . Please indicate on 
your envelope or E-Transfer that your donation is for St. John's 
Kitchen. Thank you for your support. 
 
INNISFREE DONATIONS 
A huge THANK-YOU for all your wonderful food donations for 
Innisfree these past three weeks! Two car loads of items 
requested were taken to Innisfree and they were overwhelmed 
by the generosity of our St. George family.   

YOU ARE THE BEST      

 
ST. ANDREW'S CUPBOARD 
The St. Andrew's Cupboard is an ongoing Outreach 
initiative.  We joined St. Andrews last September to support their 
cupboard and it is unbelievable how your donations have helped 
so many families!  This is the true meaning of supporting our 
community!  For the rest of June and July, the items most 
requested are toilet paper, cereal, peanut butter and pasta 
sauce.  They will take any non-perishable items you would like 
to donate but these were the ones mentioned they are running 
low on!  THANK-YOU SO MUCH for your support and 

generosity      

Your Outreach Committee 
 

Deanery Evensong 
All Saints Anglican Church, June 24 at 7:00pm. All are welcome. 
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Ladies Lunch 
This month we will finish up where we started in September. 
The Ladies’ Lunch will be at The Country Boy Restaurant. On 
Friday 28 June we will meet at our regular time of twelve noon.  
Please confirm your attendance with Sue at:   suzie_del-
simpson@outlook.com 
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